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Dear Marianne,        February 10, 2025 

The Long Island Aquarium is excited to celebrate its 25th Anniversary, and we would love to 

collaborate with the Art League of Long Island to make this milestone event truly special! We 

are seeking your support in soliciting talented artists to create and submit aquatic-themed 

artwork to be featured at our birthday celebration on June 25th, 2025. 

We aim to showcase artwork that highlights the beauty, wonder, and diversity of marine life. 

Whether through painting, sculpture, photography, or mixed media, we hope to engage artists in 

bringing their unique perspectives to this exciting exhibition. To show our appreciation, each 

selected artist will receive two complimentary tickets to our anniversary celebration. 

We would greatly appreciate your help in reaching out to your network of artists and 

encouraging them to submit their work. Below are the submission details: 

• Theme: Aquatic life and marine environments 

• Medium: Open to all visual art forms 

• Deadline for submissions: June 1, 2025 

• Submission format: High-resolution images of the artwork along with title, dimensions, 

and a brief artist statement.  

• Drop-off Details: Upon selection, artwork should be delivered/mailed to the Long Island 

Aquarium by June 13, 2025. 

Please let us know if you would be willing to assist in spreading the word, and if there are any 

additional ways we can support your efforts. Artists can submit their work or request more 

information by contacting us at info@amwny.com or visiting www.longislandaquarium.com/art 

We truly appreciate your support and look forward to celebrating this special occasion with you 

and the vibrant artist community! 

Best regards, 

 

Bryan DeLuca  

Executive Director 

Long Island Aquarium 


